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On 18 June 2025, partners gathered online for a transnational session dedicated to presenting
and discussing the intergenerational actions. Each country shared highlights from their
activities and reflected on the process. The strongest impressions came from participants
themselves: youth expressed how much they learned from seniors’ life experience, while older
participants shared how rewarding it was to work alongside younger generations and see their
creativity in action. 

Consortium
The consortium of the InterGenic project  is comprised by  8 different institutions from 7  EU countries:
Spain, Belgium, Greece, Cyprus, Austria, Ireland and Romania

InterGenerational  Activities
Over the past months, the project has been implementing intergenerational activities, bringing
youth and seniors together to exchange experiences, learn from one another, and co-create
ideas. These actions have strengthened collaboration within local communities and laid the
groundwork for the project’s final phase. 



InterGenic project is on Social Media. 
You can follow us on : 
                       
                        @intergenicproject
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Social Media and Web

Spain: a mobile app encouraging local citizens to
recycle, with information and incentives.
Austria: a community garden supporting local
production and sustainability.
Belgium: a Health Center designed for both youth and
seniors to benefit from.
Cyprus: an Intergenerational Sustainability Center for
learning and community action.
Greece: a YouTube channel promoting a sustainable and
modern lifestyle diet.
Ireland: a mobile app connecting seniors and youth with
local farmers and products.
Romania: a cultural programme for exchanging
practices and knowledge across generations.

Outcomes from the Intergenerational Actions

 Upcoming Conference 
The InterGenic Conference will take
place in Castellón, Spain, on 20
October 2025, welcoming partners,
stakeholders, and community
members both in person and online.
The programme will feature keynote
talks, a partner roundtable, and
networking opportunities, followed
by consortium discussions and
cultural activities in Castellón.

The link for online participation is available
here: https://meet.google.com/dvc-qetg-kyf

As part of the recent activities, each partner country developed creative ideas that reflect the
collaboration between youth and seniors:

We warmly welcome everyone
interested to join us online and
take part in the discussions.
Registration Link (mandatory to
participate):
https://forms.gle/BLEVKpM286F
RM1iK8
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